
 

 

 

June 14, 2023 

 
South Gibson School Corporation 

3321 W 800 S 
Fort Branch, Indiana 47648 

 
Re: South Gibson School Corporation – Owensville & Haubstadt HVAC Upgrades Phase 2 

 
After reviewing the bid documents, Hafer recommends award of the contract for construction to 
Haase Mechanical Contractors, Inc. in the amount of One Million Two Hundred Twenty Nine Thousand 

dollars and Zero Cents ($1,229,00.00).  This includes all work associated with the Base Bid and 

Alternate # 1 for Haubstadt Community School. 

 

Should you have questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely: 

 

 
 

Jess Park 
Associate, Mechanical Engineer 

Hafer, PSC
 


